
From: Paul.Scott9@met.police.uk <Paul.Scott9@met.police.uk>  
Sent: 09 January 2020 07:35 
To: rpatel  
Cc: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>; Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>; Patel, 
Yogini <Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk>; Chan, Esther <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Sudu - 18183 
 
Dear Mr Patel, 
 
Thank you for your reply and for agreeing to the proposed Police conditions. 
 
I have sent a copy of the agreed Police representations. 
 
I can confirm that Police are now in a position to withdraw their representations. 
 
Ref: 760/18183, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul 

Paul Scott | Police Constable 3302NW | Licensing Officer – Brent - North West BCU | Partnership & Prevention 
Hub 
Telephone: 020 8733 5008 | Email: Paul.Scott9@met.police.uk 
********************************************************************************************* 

From: Raj Patel  
Sent: 07 January 2020 10:49 
To: Scott Paul - NW-CU  
Cc: business.licence@brent.gov.uk; Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk; Yogini.Patel@brent.gov.uk; 
Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Sudu - 18183 
 
Dear Mr Scott, 
 
I have spoken with the owner and am writing to confirm that they agree to your conditions. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Raj Patel 
Director 
 

 

 

FDR 

Architects  
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